Eric Chipman’s Bar Mitzvah Donation

Eric Chipman, son of CMF Trustee Richard Chipman, recently celebrated his Bar Mitzvah. Eric decided
that he wanted to follow in his parent’s footsteps by donating a portion of his Bar Mitzvah gifts to
Children’s Medical Fund of NY. This is a perfect example of children helping children. The Board of
Trustees and staff of CMF would like to thank Eric for his generous donation. We were proud to present
Eric with a CMF achievement award for his contribution. Eric’s donation will allow CMF to continue our

mission of helping children in need!

Thanks Eric, Richard, Yvette and Danielle




